VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS PUBLIC HEARING

Minutes of the Village of Berrien Springs Public Hearing held on Monday, June 16, 2025.
President Sheila Snyder called the public hearing to order at 5:31 p.m.

Present: President Sheila Snyder, President Pro-Tem Jack Davis, Trustees: Zach Fedoruk, Lonna
Johnson, Christopher Perez, Kristin von Maur, Mark VandeVere, and Village Clerk Rachael

Kuzda.
Absent: None.
Also Present: The Journal Era and Bruce Stover.

All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance.

The Public Hearing was called regarding the Draft Amended Budget for the 2024/2025 Fiscal
Year and the Draft Budget for the July 1, 2025 — June 30, 2026 Fiscal Year.

The Public Hearing and Special Council Meeting was held May 27, 2025, to establish the
number of mills to be levied. The Village of Berrien Springs has complete authority to establish
the number of mills to be levied from within its authorized millage rate.

There were no audience comments.

*Moved by Zach Fedoruk seconded by Lonna Johnson to adjourn at 5:50 p.m. Ayes, 7; Nays,
0. Motion carried.
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